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23/08/2022  11:15:182022/2543/P COMMNT Caroline Noon I am a neighbour to number 20.  When the work was started I asked for a party wall agreement and was told it 

was not needed.  There was no consultation with neighbours even though steels were put into our party walls.  

Both neighbours had falls of debris in the chimneys at no 19 and debris in the attic at No 21 - photos can be 

provided.  We raised the issue with the planning department at the time and the work was stopped.  It seems 

the work was carried out and may even have been completed without architect plans, and I wonder if can we 

be reassured that the different roof shape and additional weight (if the current butterfly shaped roof is to 

remain) won't impact our properties on either side.
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